
Volume 5 | Issue 2
sacramentovalley.wm.com

City of Winters
Recycler

Waste Management of Winters 
1324 Paddock Place 

Woodland, CA 95776 
sacramentovalley.wm.com

Customer Service: 
530-795-1201

Summer | 2018

Summer Concerts 
 at the Gazebo

Join Waste Management, Winters 
Friends of the Library and your 
neighbors for free concerts at the 
Rotary park Gazebo every Thursday 
night in July!

Concerts begin at 7 p.m. and any 
proceeds from sales of refreshments 
benefit the Winters Friends of the 
Library.

Waste Management is a proud 
sponsor of this event and hope you 
will enjoy the shows!

Visit wfol.org for more information.

Holiday Reminders
There will be no collection service on 
the following holidays:

• July 4 (Wednesday)
• September 3 (Monday)
• November  22 (Thursday)
• December 25 (Tuesday)

Collections following a holiday will 
be delayed one day for the rest of 
the week. For example, if a holiday 
occurs on a Wednesday, Wednesday 
collection will occur Thursday, 
Thursday collection will occur Friday 
and Friday collection will occur 
Saturday.

GREEN WASTE STREET PILE RULES REMINDER

Green waste street piles are a convenient way to set out all those trimmings you 
collected while maintaining your property. However, piles cannot be properly collected, 
and our streets won’t remain clean, if some basic set out rules are not followed.

• Use Green Waste Cart As First Option
If possible, please place your yard trimmings in your green 
waste cart (brown lid) for collection. Placing trimmings in the 
cart helps keep city streets clean and ensures you are not 
setting out larger, unacceptable items for collection.

• No Tree Stumps or Large Tree Branches
Tree stumps and branches larger than six inches in diameter 
and/or longer than three feet pose a safety hazard for our 
drivers and can cause damage to our equipment. If the 
material is too heavy or cannot fit in your green waste cart, 
it should not be placed in your green waste pile. If you plan 
to trim or remove a tree from your property, please contact 
a professional tree trimming company for proper disposal.

• Seven Day Limit for Street Piles
Street piles cannot remain on the street for more than seven days. 
Please do not begin creating your street pile until at most seven 
days before collection. The City of Winters will strictly enforce this 
regulation and issue fines for homeowners who have street piles in 
front of or in the vicinity of their property for more than a week. 
This regulation is being strictly enforced to help maintain clean 
streets and allow for proper street cleaning.

Don’t Forget About Bulky Curbside Pickup!
If you have a large amount of green waste, please schedule a bulky pickup. Each 
customer receives one free bulky pickup a year. Call customer service for information.


